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Proceedings of the Ironwood City Commission Work Session 

 
 

A Work Session with the Ironwood City Commission to discuss the City of Ironwood Fiscal 

Year 2023 – 2024 Budget took place on Wednesday, May 3, 2023, at 3:30 P.M. in the Women’s 

Club Room, 2nd Floor of the Ironwood Memorial Building, 213 S. Marquette Street, Ironwood, 

MI  49938.   

 

PRESENT:  Commissioners Andresen, Korpela, Semo, and Mayor  

                     Corcoran.           

  ABSENT:  Commissioner Mildren 

 

OTHERS PRESENT: City Manager Paul Anderson, Finance Director/Treasurer Paul Linn, City 

Clerk Jen Jacobson, Public Safety Director Andrew DiGiorgio, Assessor/Code Enforcement 

Officer Jason Alonen, Utility Manager, Bob Tervonen, Department of Public Works Supervisor, 

Bob Richards, and Community Development Director Tom Bergman.   

 

Finance Director Paul Linn reviewed 2023-2024 Budget Schedule.  A Fund Summary was 

reviewed. A lengthy review of the non-operational items took place. Millage rates for the City 

were briefly discussed.  Revenue projections were another point of discussion, with a 6% 

revenue sharing increase noted.  It was noted utility rates will have an increase with the CPI 

adjustment being 6% for 2023.   

 

A proposed Fee Schedule will be presented at the next work session.  The next work session is 

tentatively scheduled for May 15, 2023, at 3:30 P.M. 

 

The work session adjourned at 4:56 P.M.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Jennifer Jacobson, City Clerk 

 


